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ulq///i TCI of Arkansas

Shirley Collins
Mooney Law Firm
214 E. Washington

Jonesboro,

Re: Closing of Allison Street

Dear Mrs.

AR 72401

Collins:

TCI has no objections to the closing of Allison St.

Thank you,

TCI of Arkansas

We're taking television
N LOMOrTow:
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Garry Bowman

P.C. Box 304G (72403}
1520 South Caraway Road
Jsonesboro, AR 72401
(531) 935-3€15

FAX (501) 972-6141
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ANORAM cveacy Comvany

613 Southwest bHr.
Jonesboro, AR 72401
March 21, 1996

Mooney lLaw TFirm
214 last Washington
Jonesboro, AR 72403

iy Street Abandonment
TO: Shirley Collins

Arkansas Louislana Cas Company has no objections to
closing Allison Street south of Curtviecw Drive.

Arkla Gas Co.

Y/ A Pren-

Bob Joncs
Operatlon Hanager
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May 14, 1996

Mooney Law Firm
214 E. Washington Ave.
Jonesboro, AR 72401

Re: Allison Street closing
Dear Shirley:

City Water and Light has no objections to the
closing of Allison Street, along the south end of
Curtview Acres Subdivision. Before this street is
closed, City Water and Light will need a 20' wide
easement, 10' either side of our existing water line as

constructed in the street. We also request the south 10'
of the street as an easement for a future raw water line.

Please call if you have any questions.

Hhv Respectfully,

Randy SZEpkins, P.E.

Chief Engineer

RKS/dmt

Ronald L. Bowen, MANAGER
CITY WATER & LIGHT - 400 East Monroe - P.O. Box 1289 - Jonesboro, Arkansas 72403-1289 - 501/935-5581



o {@ Southwestern Bell Telephone
\>The One to Call On”,

Mooney Law Firm
Attorneys at Lavw
214 East Washington

P.O.

Box 1423

Jonesboro, AR 72403-1423

April 3, 1996

Jim Walker
Manager-Engineering Design

723 8.

Church, Rm. B27

Jonesboro, AR 72401

RE:

Closing of Allison S8treet

Dear Ms. Collins:

Southwestern Bell Telephone Company does not object to
the closing of Allison Street as shown on the attached

1.

sketch with the exception of the following.

Any existing cables serving residences or
apartments placed within the boundaries of Allison
Street as shown can remain as placed. If there
are any requests to relocate any Southwestern Bell
facilities placed within the boundary of Allison
Street, the costs involved with the relocation of
our facilities will be born by the requesting
party.

If this closing eliminates the existing utility
easenent aiong the north line of East Park
Subdivision, then we object to the street closing.

Questions regarding this matter may be referred to me on
972-7596.

Sincerely,™

o~/
d wJJ\
Jim "Walker
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